## Town of Newington Planning Board & Conservation Commission\*

205 Nimble Hill Road, Newington, NH Thursday, November 19, 2020 at 2:00 PM

## PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

On Thursday, November 19, 2020 the Planning Board will be holding site walks at the following locations:

2:00 Adam's Homestead, 148 Nimble Hill Road, Conservation Easement Review;

+-2:45 Wilcox Way Town Road Acceptance Review.

These Site Walk / meetings are open to the Public; if you plan on attending the 2:00 Site Walk, please park at the Town Hall and walk to the site – please do not park on the property or on the side of Nimble Hill Road.

\* The Conservation Commission will only be participating in the Adam's Homestead Site Walk / Meeting.

Denis Hebert; Chair Planning Board Jane Hislop, Jim Weiner; Co-Chairs Conservation Commission